
From:   CAROLANN SCHMITT   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 22, 2009

Subject:   FCC File No. 0009-EX-TC-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,

I write in response to your correspondence sent on March 26, 2009, asking whether any transfer of
control applications were or will be submitted to other FCC bureaus related to the transfer of control
between Tyco Telecommunications (US), Inc. and M/A-COM, Inc.  As noted in Attachment 1 to this
application (FCC File No. 0013-EX-TU-2009), M/A-COM, Inc. is currently the licensee of the subject
experimental license and remains so after the pro forma transfer of control of from its indirect parent,
Tyco Electronics (NV), Inc., and its direct parent, Tyco Telecommunications (US), Inc.  Accordingly, there
are technically no transfer of control applications between Tyco Telecommunications (US), Inc. and
M/A-COM, Inc.  But, the OET ELS does not ask for information regarding the Transferor and Transferee,
but only the Licensee and Transferee.

To the extent that you are asking whether there are other applications for M/A-COM, Inc. licenses that are
subject to this pro forma transfer of control, an application (File No. 0003778443) was submitted in ULS
for the pro forma transfer of control of 180 private wireless licenses.  I hope this adequately responds to
your question and that we can resolve this application quickly.    

Please contact me directly with any questions to expedite the process.

Sincerely,

Chris Nierman

Counsel for M/A-COM, Inc.

Christopher P. Nierman
Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP
1200 18th Street, N.W., 12th Floor
Washington, DC 20036-2560
phone 202.730.1340
fax 202.730.1301
cnierman@harriswiltshire.com


